
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 
FROM: Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP 
  Director 
  Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE: December 12, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Update on the Driskill Hotel historic zoning case 

C14H-2017-0112 
 

The above-referenced case is scheduled for public hearing by the City Council on Thursday, 
December 14, 2017.  The proposed zoning change from CBD to CBD-H was recommended by 
the Historic Landmark Commission on December 11, 2017 with a unanimous vote of 9-0 (Hibbs 
absent), and by the Planning Commission on December 12, 2017 with a unanimous vote of 12-0 
(De Hoyos Hart absent).  The proposed zoning change is recommended by staff, and supported 
by the Downtown Austin Neighborhood Association. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact Steve Sadowsky, Historic Preservation 
Officer, at 974-6454, or steve.sadowsky@austintexas.gov. 
 
 
Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP 
Director 
 
PLANNING AND ZONING DEPARTMENT 
 
cc: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager 
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